Sayyid Al-Hakeem lauds dialogue language, reiterates calls for inclusive
dialogue for sustainable stability

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met the Head of the Strategic
Council on Foreign Relations, the former Minister of External Affairs of the Islamic Republic
of Iran, Mr. Kamal Kharazi, with the attendance of the Iranian Ambassador, His Excellency
Mohammed Kadhum Al Sadiq on Monday, 19/6/2023, and exchanged views on the development of the
political situations in the region and the inter-relation between Iraq and Iran on the
diplomatic and popular levels.

His Eminence lauded the prevailing language of dialogue in the region and the exchanged visits,
reiterating the call for an inclusive dialogue that includes the big countries of the region to
achieve sustainable stability, enable people to enjoy the benefits of their countries, as well
as neutralize the region from the international stampede.

Concerning Iraq, His Eminence explained the nature of the current variables and stated that
Irag lives in an unprecedented positive phase, calling upon all to support the state of

stability Iraq is witnessing, due to its role in supporting the stability of the region.



